
 PTO General Membership Meeting 
February 5, 2015

1.  President ( Kara Weipz)
- PTO President's Meeting Recap
*PAARC Update
*New Spirit Wear Vendor will present to schools at next Presidents Meeting
*March Madness March 15th at Lenape; community event for Hartford/Harrington PTO
  tickets are on sale; Harlem Wizards visited students and staff at Hillside 
-Presentation at our April PTO Meeting “Raising Children with Grit in the Digital Age”

2.  Vice President of Social Activities  (Nicole Graziano)
- Snowball Dance; went well, children had a great time,
- Wiffleball Nights; went well, children had a great time
- Bingo Night will be March 8th   6:30pm to 8:30pm

3.  Vice President of Fundraising  (Heather Blum & Maureen Miitchell)
- Ladies Night; Friday February 20th; ticket sales and donations are great
-Barnes N Noble Night is Feb 5th
- Noodle and Company Dine Out Feb 5th
- Scrip; will try to have scrip available at all PTO Events

4.  Treasurer  (Dawn Whalen)
- Budget 
- Projectors; the first installment was completed (All 4th and 2nd grade classrooms as well as two 1st      
grade classrooms)
- Indoor Recess Carts were delivered and should be in use this week

5.  Corresponding Secretary ( Jennifer Chinn)
- Weekly Happenings are due by Thursday each week
- Monthly Highlights are due by the 13th of each month

6.  Recording Secretary ( Bridget Christy)
- Read Across America Day is Monday March 5th
- Half Day Snacks Feb 5th



7.  Parliamentarian  ( Ratna Trivedi)
- Nominating Committee is Christine Durham and Colleen Reilly
- Election is at April Meeting

8. Faculty Report – Mary Fitzgerald
- Teachers are so grateful for the new projectors, brief demonstration given to those at the meeting
- State of NJ State Reports are in and Hillside scored extremely high; if you are interested in seeing the 
report contact the office for a copy


